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On behalf of the Government of the United States of America, best wishes to
the people of the Lao People’s Democratic Republic as they celebrate the Lao
New Year.

This past year our two countries announced a Comprehensive Partnership, which
opened a new era in the U.S.-Lao relationship and deepened our diplomatic,
commercial and people-to-people ties. We celebrate our friendship with the
Lao people and look forward to new opportunities for our two countries to
work together.

Best wishes for a prosperous and joyful New Year.
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